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Tiedote 13.5.2025

Construction work May
Excavation work at The English School h school construction site has taken longer than planned due to 
the excavation volume being greater than estimated.

The excavation work is estimated to be be completed during May.

Piling work was completed ahead of schedule. Work on geothermal drilling is scheduled to begin in week 
20 and be completed during June. Drilling will be carried out in accordance with the noise notification 
decision between 7:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m.

New construction phases starting in May-June:

• Geothermal drilling (estimated to last until the end of 
June)

• Foundation work
• Connection work (electricity, water, sewers)

The connection work will cause temporary traffic arrangements in the vicinity of the construction 
site.
Information about any water or power outages will be provided as soon as the times are 
confirmed.

Please report any observed disturbances or hazardous situations to the construction site 
telephone number 044 733 3431. The site manager is Pasi Ylikulppi, Haahtela.
We apologize for any inconvenience caused by the work.

Follow the process by scanning the QR-code or visit our website 
(https://engs.fi/new-school/).
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